
Please join the Belmont Conservation Commission  for a fun and informational evening to 
learn about vernal pools. Vernal pools are more than wicked big puddles! We know spring has 
arrived when we hear the trills, chirps and croaking from wood frogs and peepers as they 
move from the forests to their spring homes and safety of vernal pools. Other more silent 
creatures who depend on vernal pools are fairy shrimp and a variety of cool looking salaman-
ders. Our speaker Audra Klumb, is a NH Certified Wetland Scientist out of Webster, NH whose 
work includes wetland delineations, mapping and vernal pool investigations. She will describe 
vernal pools, their purpose, where to find them, the critters who use them, and how we can 
protect these important wetland resources.  

The program is free of charge and open to the public. School aged children and their parents 
are encouraged to attend. Light refreshments will be served.   The event will be held Wednes-
day, April 3, 2019, 6-7 PM, at the Corner Meeting House, 16 Sargent Street, Belmont. RSVP’s 
are encouraged but by no means required. lutech@belmontnh.org or 267-8300 x125. 
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